
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Contact:  Ajang YONG DENG Reference: TDA26/25  /  2025/082866  
 18 March 2025 
 

The Resident 
Cleveland St 
WAHROONGA  NSW  2076 

 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Cleveland Street, Wahroonga - Proposed part-timed 'No Stopping' restrictions  
 
Council is seeking your input on proposed part-time ‘No Stopping’ restrictions on 
Cleveland Street, as shown on the attached Plan No. Cleveland/TDA26/25. 
 
Background 
 
Council has received complaints from residents and Knox Grammar School about traffic 
congestion during afternoon pick-up time on Cleveland Street.  It has been commented 
that road traffic is being blocked by vehicles looking for spaces to park. 
 
Cleveland Street is in close proximity to a number of schools.  The street is within walking 
distance from Wahroonga Train Station, leading to high demand for on-street parking.  
   
During afternoon pick-up times, vehicles have frequently been parked on both sides of 
Cleveland Street between Billyard Avenue and Millewa Avenue.  As a result, vehicles 
waiting to enter the ‘KISS & RIDE’ area in front of Knox Grammar School often queue 
back to the intersection with Billyard Avenue. 
 
Parents picking up students on Billyard Avenue typically turn left onto Cleveland Street, 
merging with southbound traffic, while northbound traffic from Millewa Avenue also enters 
the street.  This situation, combined with the existing parked vehicles, creates significant 
challenges for cars trying to pass each other.  This has led to considerable traffic delays 
and congestion on Cleveland Street between the ‘KISS & RIDE’ Area and the Millewa 
Avenue intersection, necessitating traffic direction by Knox Grammar School teachers, 
which raises safety concerns. 
 
 
Proposed changes 
 
To mitigate this recurring issue, Council is proposing to install ‘No Stopping 2:00pm – 
3:30pm School Days’ restrictions on the western side of Cleveland Street, between 
Millewa Avenue and the driveway to No. 8 Cleveland Street, Wahroonga.  This will 
prevent parking during school pick-up time, thereby improving traffic flow in the vicinity. 
 



 

 

Additionally, full-time ‘No Stopping’ restrictions will be implemented in Cleveland Street at 
the intersection with Millewa Avenue to prevent motorists from parking adjacent to the 
double centre lines and closer to the intersection.  
 
 
Submit your feedback 
 
Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 
 

How to respond： 

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

 

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 11 April 2025. If you have any question, 
please feel free to contact me directly. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Michael Foskett 
Team Leader Traffic 
 


